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Hands-On IAPEM Congress 2025 

 
 
Roma, 01 May 2025 

 
 
 

RE: ASMOE Presidential Invitation 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
With great enthusiasm and a deep sense of responsibility, I am pleased to invite you to the IAPEM National 
Congress 2025, which will be held in Milan on the 7th and 8th of November, at the prestigious Crowne 
Plaza Hotel Milano - Linate. 
 
This will be a special opportunity to come together, exchange ideas, and grow collectively, as we renew our 
shared commitment to a conscious, safe, and scientifically grounded aesthetic medicine. The congress 
is open to all professionals working in the fields of medicine, dentistry, surgery, and aesthetic gynecology, 
with the shared goal of promoting health, well-being, and continuous education. 
 
For the third consecutive year, we proudly carry forward an idea born within IAPEM: hands-on clinical practice 
during the congress, with live sessions focused on the application of the most advanced aesthetic techniques. 
In particular, we will once again feature our exclusive Cadaver Lab Anatomically Driven session, with live 
demonstrations of advanced injection techniques, supported by ultrasound guidance before and after 
treatment.  This unique initiative in the Italian landscape has already marked a significant shift in how 
aesthetic medicine training is conducted. 
 
We strongly believe that true innovation must always be grounded in scientific rigor, patient safety, and the 
sharing of knowledge. For this reason, our congress is not only an occasion for professional development, 
but also a vibrant space for ethical dialogue and multidisciplinary exchange. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you, confident that your participation will be the true added value of an event 
designed to build, together, a more competent, safer, and more human aesthetic medicine. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Dr.  Cinzia Forestiero 
ASMOE President 


